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The following information is provided as an update to RFQ 52108-2.  For 

any discrepancies in this addendum and RFQ 52108-2, the language in this 

addendum takes precedence. 

 

Due to the large quantity of City projects that require low voltage and inside 

fiber optic e-cabling, a vendor pool of qualified e-cabling installers is being 

created.  Qualified vendors that respond to the RFQ will be awarded a 

contract.  A specific number of projects for each qualifying vendor is not 

guaranteed.  Specific projects will be awarded to the vendor that the City 

deems, in its sole discretion, best meets the needs of the City.  Determining 

factors in matching vendors to specific projects will include, but are not 

limited to: 

- Vendor ability to begin and complete the project in the given 

timeframe. 

- City satisfaction of performance on prior projects. 

- Are there any current projects with the vendor that are behind 

schedule? 

- Familiarity of related projects (i.e. if modification or updating 

existing cabling is needed, the City may select the vendor that 

performed the original project). 

For each project the City will calculate a pre-determined project cost.  After 

a vendor has been selected for a specific job/project, any additional costs 

proposed by the selected vendor must be agreed to by the City prior to 

beginning the work.  If project pricing cannot be agreed upon, the City will 

have the option to select a different vendor for the project. 


